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Message:
My name is Jessica, and I’m a proud resident of ZIP code
77056, in Texas Congressional District 07. I strongly
oppose the special session on redistricting.

Let’s be clear: this session isn’t about fair representation
— it’s about political manipulation. Even national
Republican leaders have said the quiet part out loud —
that the goal is to redraw the maps to gain up to five more
Republican seats. That’s not democracy — that’s rigging
the system.

I live in TX‑07, a competitive, diverse, and growing district
that includes parts of central and west Houston. It was
redrawn in 2021 in a way that already altered its balance.
Now, you’re coming for it again — not because of
population shifts or fairness — but because of raw
political ambition.

This is a mid-decade redistricting effort, done outside of
the normal census cycle, and Texans see it for what it is: a
blatant power grab. It’s an insult to voters who expect fair
elections and a government that serves people, not
parties.

We, the voters of Texas, deserve districts that reflect our
communities, not maps drawn behind closed doors to
serve partisan interests.

I urge this body to stop wasting taxpayer dollars and
legislative time on this effort. Instead of fixing what isn’t
broken, we should be addressing real issues like disaster
recovery, education, and infrastructure.

A healthy democracy requires fair maps, competitive



elections, and trust in the process. This redistricting
special session erodes all three.

I ask you to do what’s right — not what’s politically
convenient. Reject this power grab. Respect our votes.
Restore our trust.




